
U.S. CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFETY COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20207 

MINUTES OF COMMISSION MEETING 
July 20, 2001 

4330 East West Highway 
Bethesda, Maryland 

Chairman Ann Brown convened the July 19, 2001, meeting of the U. S. Consumer 
Product Safety Commission in open session. Commissioner Mary Sheila Gall and 
Commissioner Thomas H. Moore were present. 

AGENDA ITEM: Election of Vice Chairman 

Upon the nomination by Commissioner Gall, with Chairman Brown seconding the 
nomination, Commissioner Thomas H. Moore was elected to serve as Vice Chairman of the U.S. 
Consumer Product Safety Commission for the term beginning June 1, 2001, and ending May 31, 
2002. 

AGENDA ITEM: FY 2003 Bud�et Reqyest 

The Commission considered the staff recommendation for the CPSC's Fiscal Year (FY) 
2003 budget request. The Commission was briefed on this matter by the staff. The Commission 
also received supplemental information from the staff responding to questions raised by 
Chairman Brown, Commissioner Gall and Commissioner Moore. 

On motion of Chairman Brown, the Commission voted unanimously (3-0) to approve a 
FY 2003 budget request of$64.4 million and 480 full-time equivalent positions (FTEs), as 
presented by the staff in the FY 2003 budget recommendation document dated July 10, 2001, 
from the Acting Executive Director. 

Commissioner Gall and Commissioner Moore filed statements concerning the FY 2003 
budget proposal. 

There being no further business on the agenda, Chairman Brown adjourned the meeting. 

For the Commission: 

�I{� Todd A. Stevenson 
Acting Secretary to the Commission 
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